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Friday 29th September 2023 
 

Foodbank Collection 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
October is the start of the Harvest festival and it brings with it a 
time of reflection and thankfulness for the things that we are 
fortunate to have, whilst also remembering those who don’t 
have access to the most basic of necessities. 
 
Foodbanks are seeing an increased demand in their services, so 
they need to stock up on a range of items to ensure that they can continue to provide for people 
struggling during these busier months. Foodbanks rely on donations of both food and essentials to 
help them support people facing a crisis within communities across the UK. Without your goodwill, 
foodbanks would really struggle to operate, and that’s why your support is needed more than 
ever. 
 
Charville Academy is working with the Hillingdon Foodbank to collect a range of items for 
families in need. Please refer to the list below for a range of much-needed food items and 
essentials: 
 

 
 
Please send all items to your child’s class teacher by Monday 9th October, after which we will be 
taking the items to the Hillingdon Foodbank.  
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
 
Mrs L Newbey 
Assistant Headteacher 
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